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Thank you for your interest in preserving green space in the City of
Rochester Hills, for nominating your property off Rochdale Road, and for the
follow-up calls and meetings regarding your “Andover Woods” property.

The Green Space Advisory Board (GSAB) reviewed all the nominated
parcels and completed an evaluation and ranking process. We are preparing a
proposal with recommendations for review by the Rochester Hills City

Council.

Although your property is not included in this current proposal, it remains of
interest and will be considered during future review cycles.: ‘Millage funds
are not likely to be exhausted with the present set of recommendations, and
we hope to expand the overall plan of connectivity of greenways in our
community. As always, you are invited to make a personal presentation at
any GSAB meeting during any review cycle. N

We realize you may have other opportunities for the use or sale of your
property, but the GSAB hopes the City of Rochester Hills can keep an open
discussion with you on its potential acquisition in the future. You do not
need to re-nominate your property for each acquisition review cycle.
However, should you wish to withdraw your property from future
consideration, please notify the Clerk’s Office in writing.

We greatly appreciate jmur time and consideration. We hope you will
continue to work with us to preserve green and open space for future
generations to enjoy.

Yours tpgly,
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Gerald G. Carvey, Chairperson
Green Space Advisory Board
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